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March 15, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 3101:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which prohibits hotels or inns from
charging facility fees in addition to price of guest room rental.

Oregon Progressive Party

Daniel Meek
authorized legal representative
dan@meek.net
503-293-9021

mailto:info@progparty.org
mailto:dan@meek.net

